Rite of Enrollment Celebration

And

Subiaco Retreat

October 16th

What: YOUR FAMILY is invited to brunch

When: After Mass on October 16th.

Why: To Celebrate the Rite of Enrollment of our Confirmation Class.

Where: We will meet at Keenan Hall and eat there. Spend some time in

fellowship with each other.

Then, At 12:45pm or so the Class Leaders and Students will leave for Subiaco. This retreat is for the student to help them have an experience with the Holy Spirit and to better understand his working in the life of each one of us. Thus, how the Lord, ultimately attempts, to draw his people closer to him.

STUDENTS WILL BE RETURNING AND REQUIRE PICK UP AT KEENAN HALL AT 700PM. COULD BE EARLIER WE WILL CALL, WITH TIMELINE WHEN LEAVING SUBJACO.

After the Students leave, we will have a short 30minute meeting, for the parents. I will have some videos for the young ones to view and keep them busy. Or they can hang out with parents' whatever works.

Agenda for Meeting

- I. Parent Questions and Concerns
- II. The review of what the students, will be learning and requirements for Confirmation.
- III. What you can expect for the rest of the year.